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MISSION STATEMENT   

Learning, growing and caring as part of 
God’s family 

“I am the vine, and you are the branches. If any remain 
in me and I remain in them, they produce much 

fruit.”   (John 15:5) 

 
 

Non-Uniform Day 

To celebrate the end of what has been a tough few 
weeks, children can come in their own clothes on     
FRIDAY, 12TH FEBRUARY if they want to. (No need 
for any donations!)  

 
Thank You Very Much! 

 
All the staff would like to say a huge thank you to Mr and 
Mrs Wang from Mr Wang’s Chinese Kitchen on            
Scotforth Rd who provided us with a delicious Chinese 
lunch on Wednesday  - it was a wonderful gesture and 
very much appreciated.  
 

Warm Clothing 
 

Please can you ensure that your child has adequate   
clothing for the weather conditions (and in school!).  The 
forecast for next week is very, very cold and wet and as 
you are aware, we prefer the children outside as much as 
possible.  Also, with windows open in class for ventilation, 
it can get chilly inside as well! 
 

Absence 
 

If your child has an allocated place in school but you        
decide for some reason not to send them on the day we 
expect them, e.g. a change in your rota, please let school 
know as soon as possible.  Many thanks. 
 

Dinner Money 
 
Could all parents who have an account with Scopay 
please check to ensure they are up to date with their 
child’s dinner money.  Reminders are being sent out to 
anyone with an outstanding debt, but it would be helpful if 
parents could check this themselves, even if your child is 
not currently attending school.   Thank you. 
 

Friends of Dorrington Woods 
 
FODW have asked us to pass on the following:  
 
After the success of our Christmas trail in the woods, we 
now have a spring one!  
Friends of Dorrington Woods have put photos up around 
the woods to give you an idea of what to look out for.   
How about you walk round every week and notice any 
changes?  
A photo of all the pictures we have put up are in the          
comments on the attached sheets. 
Happy spotting! 
 
 
 

Scotforth Superstars 

Name Nominated  by Nominated for  

Aidan Inglis Mrs Belshire, 
Mrs Mayor & 
Mrs Ventress 

An excellent model of 
Gromit made from 
lego  

 Ryu Lea-Smith Mrs Belshire, 
Mrs Mayor & 
Mrs Ventress 

A fabulous picture in 
the style of the artist 
Hundertwasser 

Anya Kornas Mrs Belshire, 
Mrs Mayor &  
Mrs Ventress 

Excellent effort at 
learning her times 
tables 

Jacob Lafferty Miss Parlane & 
Miss Aylott 

Excellent effort and 
commitment to home 
learning 

Ben Smith Miss Parlane & 
Miss Aylott 

Fabulous effort with 
his Jabberwocky   
story writing.  He has 
even chosen to write a 
sequel! 

Jack Priddey Mrs Cross Going above and    
beyond in maths 

All of Year 2 Mrs Cross Their amazing puppets 

(check out our blog 
for more!) 

Ripley Booth  Mrs Cross Detailed observations 
in her nature journal 

Iris Cope 

Isabel Johnstone 

Mrs Cross A big improvement in 
their handwriting  

 

Sporty Ideas 

If you are looking for some new ideas for exercise, 

please see the attached  - The Daily Family Adventure. 

 

Interested in Growing Your Own? 
 

Please see the attached posters from Family Learning 
Team giving details of how to obtain free seeds.  




